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STATE OF ALASKA
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE, COMMUNITY AND
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
DIVISION OF CORPORATIONS,
BUSINESS & PROFESSIONAL LICENSING
BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS

MINUTES OF TELECONFERENCE MEETING
September 16, 2016

By authority of AS 08.01.070(2) and AS 08.36.040 and in compliance with the
provisions of Article 6 of AS 44.62, a teleconference meeting of the Board of
Dental Examiners was held September 16, 2016, at 333 Willoughby Ave., 9
Floor, Conference Room C, Juneau, Alaska.

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Thomas Wells, President, at 11:01 a.m.
Roll Call
Those present, constituting a quorum of the board, were:

Dr. Thomas Wells, President — Anchorage
Gail Walden- Wasilla

Dr. Paul Silveira - Valdez

Dr. Thomas Kovaleski — Chugiak

Robyn Chaney- Dillingham

Dr. David Nielson- Anchorage

Absent:

Dr. Michae! Moriarty- Seward, excused
Dr. Steven Scheller- Fairbanks, excused
Paula Ross- Anchorage, excused

In attendance from the Division of Corporations, Business & Professional
Licensing, Department of Commerce, Community and Economic Development
were:;

Sher Zinn, Records & Licensing Supervisor — Juneau
Members of public in attendance via teleconference-

Dr. Jay Marley

Dr. Jeff Kirk

Dr. Kenly Michaud
Dr. Guy Burk

Dr. Chad Winthrop
Dr. Blair Tudor

Dr. David Logan
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Agenda Item 1- Sedation Regulations Discussion

The board reviewed the public noticed sedation regulation project and the public
comments received. As directed at the May 13, 2016, Gail Walden and Dr. Scheller
summarized board comments into one document for consideration at the teleconference.

After review of each comment page by page, the board made recommended changes to be
further discussed at the September 23 board meeting. The board also briefly addressed
recommended changes to the project from Megyn Greider, AAG, but determined they were
too complicated to start during the teleconference. The board would review those
comments at the regularly scheduled board meeting, September 23,

Ms. Walden would compile the changes for distribution to the board by Ms. Zinn for
consideration at the upcoming meeting.

The board adjourned the meeting at 1:23 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted:

Sher Zinn

Records drd Licensing Supervisor

Approved:
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Thémas Wells, DDS,President
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